
Subject: Re: Next North Figueroa Association Meeting
From: Eddie Rivera <eddieriverala@gmail.com>
Date: 03/16/2018 12:41 AM
To: Stuart Rapeport <Vice-President@oldla.org>
CC: Jain Sekuler <jainrileysekuler@yahoo.com>, "eliot.sekuler@gmail.com"
<eliot.sekuler@gmail.com>, Ralph Waxman <ralphcwaxman@gmail.com>,
Misty Iwatsu <mistyli@aol.com>

Ill be there.

Eddie

On Thu, Mar 15, 2018 at 3:14 PM, Stuart Rapeport <Vice-President@oldla.org>
wrote:

Boxbe  Stuart Rapeport (Vice-President@oldla.org) added themselves to your Guest List | Remove them | Block them

Tuesday morning 10:00 am will be the next North Figueroa Assoc meeting. I
think the artist that did the PepBoys / AutoZone mural will be attending the
meeting if you’d like to come to the meeting. The meeting is open to the
general public before it becomes a closed meeting for the members only, The
open meeting portion usually goes for about an hour. If you want to inform the
attendees about Lummis Day or listen to discussion you are welcome to do
that. There is a short time to ask questions but generally the meeting tries to
finish up before lunch, The members are composed of the stake holders who
are property owners along N Figueroa from Ave 50 to the Library.

Re: Next North Figueroa Association Meeting

1 of 1 04/07/2018 11:29 AM


